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Policy on Committee Chairs  

 

Adopted by the Executive Board of the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Northern 

Chautauqua, (UUCNC) on June 6, 2012 

 

Chairs of standing committees must be voting members of the congregation. This policy will 

take effect immediately, with the exception of current non-member chairs, who may continue to 

serve in their current capacity until July 1, 2013, after which all chairs must be voting members. 

 


